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CND has been busy this Fall! 
A letter from the President and CEO 

CND serves the most youth during the school year and our prevention specialists and intervention specialists have 

been busy working with over 1500 Franklin County youth, helping them form the building blocks to a brighter future.  

This school year started off with our Book Bag Bonanza and Ice Cream Social, where we gave away 150 book bags 

filled with school supplies to get our program youth the things they need for a successful school year. We started our 

after school programs at our three sites (east, west, and south) serving youth every day of the week with our program-

ming aimed to prevent their use of alcohol, tobacco and other drugs, as well as violence. During the school day, our 

staff is working in 22 schools, teaching anti-bullying curriculum and leadership skills to students who need it.  Our 

violence intervention specialists are working at schools to stop violence before it starts, offer support after violence 

occurs, and help students get back on track to a brighter future. 

We held our most successful fundraiser to date in October at our 27th Annual Luncheon. Then, we hosted our youth 

in our annual Vision Conference, where CND helps the kids visualize their future goals, recognize possible barriers to 

those goals, and then help them form a plan to overcome those barriers.  

Now, as we prepare for our Holiday Program, I canôt help but feel grateful for the opportunity to serve these children 

and help make a difference in their lives and our community. I wouldnôt have this opportunity without your support. I 

am thankful for all of our supporters who help us share our story, fund our programming, and change lives.  

Our services continue year-round and our youth need your support year-round. I ask you to consider becoming a 

monthly donor. When you join Community for New Directionôs monthly supporters, you will join a special group of 

people providing year-round support where every dollar of your contribution directly benefits our youth. Together we 

will continue building bridges of success, one child at a time! Remember, no amount is too smalléa dollar a day adds 

up to a significant impact over the lifetime of a child. Donate at www.CNDonline.org/donate. 

Building Bridges Together, 

 
Have you heard of #GivingTuesday? 
Youôve heard of Black Friday and Cyber Monday, but have you heard of 

#GivingTuesday? The Tuesday after Thanksgiving starts the season of giving. Join CND 

in this opportunity to make a difference. #GivingTuesday is a movement to celebrate 

generosity and provide incentives to give. It will culminate with a global day of giving on 

November 29, 2016.  

Consider supporting CND this Holiday season on #GivingTuesday and beyond. With your support, we can reach more youth in 

need of our services in Franklin County! Go to our website any time to make a donation and make a difference. 
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CNDôs unique after school program serves youth in the south, west, and east sides who are at 

risk for alcohol, tobacco, other drug abuse and violence. We serve youth ages 5-14 and offer a 

safe haven after school thatôs educational and fun, in an environment with role models and 

supportive friends.  

CNDôs after school program starts off with a hot meal and homework help. 

We follow that up with our unique, evidence-based prevention program-

ming that empowers our youth to say no to drugs and violence. Then, we 

end our time with some fun recreation, whether we go to the community 

center to play basketball or street hockey, or just play a game of tag or two. 

Running around and expending some energy with friends is a great way to 

end the afternoon.  

CND staff members pick up our program participants from school and drop 

them off right at their homes so we make sure theyôre taken care of start to 

finish. We are proud to serve our community with our after school program! 

 

Book bag Bonanza gets 150 CND Youth ready for a successful school 
year! 

Spotlight: CNDôs After School Program 

With support from the ADAMH Board of Franklin County and 

Buckeye Health Plan, we hosted our Annual Book bag Bonan-

za and Ice Cream Social on August 26 at our East Office.  

The kids had a blast hanging out with Buck-I-Guy, jumping 

rope, cooling off with popsicles and ice cream sandwiches, and 

checking out  their new school supplies.  

CND Staff Spotlight 

Whitney Garrett, Preven-
tion Specialist 

 
Ms. Whitney has been working at 
CND for over 7 years as a Prevention 
Specialist working in after school, 
summer day camp, in-school (YAP 
and Mentoring), and working along-
side the Children Hunger Alliance 
food program.  

Prior to working for the agency, she 
was a mentee in 2001 after being 
introduced to CNDôs mentoring 
program. As a youth she participated 
in many of CNDôs programs. It was at 
that time she learned the value of 
protective factors outside of the 
home, made long lasting friendships, 
and learned the importance of getting 
a good education. Since then, she 
graduated from Linden McKinley 
High School 4th in her class and is 
currently in college to obtain her 
Bachelors in Social Work..  

Whitneyôs appreciation for the pro-
gram is shown through her dedication 
to her students and her hard work in 
the office. She believes ñItôs not how 
much we give but how much love we 
put into giving,ò which is why she 
remains committed to helping youth 
and families succeed. As a result of 
her belief in the program her daugh-
ter, JaNiya, has been a participant for 
the past 4 years.  
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Bridges to Success Luncheon Hostsed Over 400 
Guests and Raised Over $75,000! 

Our annual fundraiser was a success thanks to you! On October 12, 2016, over 400 people 

came out to the Hilton Easton, joined us for lunch, heard our story, got inspired by Representa-

tive Kevin Boyce, cheered on our scholarship recipients, and helped us bridge the gap. We 

raised over $75,000 to continue making a difference in the community, reaching more at-risk 

youth who need our services. We are truly grateful for all of our sponsors and for your support! 
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CND Board Member 
Spotlight 

Tracy Cloud, Vice President 
of Operations, Buckeye 
Health Plan 

Tracy currently serves as Vice Presi-
dent of Operations for Buckeye 
Health Plan, a subsidiary of Centene 
Corporation. At Buckeye, Tracy 
oversees the Claims Support Depart-
ment, Member and Provider Ser-
vices, Provider Credentialing, Data 
and Analytics and Office Services. 
During her tenure at Buckeye, the 
company nearly tripled its provider 
network, and doubled its member-
ship, in addition to launching two 
new product lines and winning a 
state-wide contract with the Ohio 
Department of Medicaid. Prior to 
joining Buckeye, she spent twelve 
years in state and local government, 
developing, implementing, and com-
municating healthcare policy for the 
Ohio Medicaid program, most re-
cently as an Assistant Deputy Direc-
tor at the Ohio Department of Devel-
opmental Disabilities (DODD).  

Tracy is very active with CND and 
serves on the Development Commit-
tee in addition to her role as a Board 
Member.  


